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I and my partner are home owners and landlords (2 houses) in central Oregon.

Why in the world do you believe that an entire segment of voters (believe me, I'll find out who voted for
this and make sure I and my fellow voters never vote for them again) needs to be penalized based on
abuses by a few? 

Here in central OR we treat our tenants with respect and receive it in return. They are all happy that they
have leased from us and we work very hard to make sure that our houses are in ship shape - ALL THE
TIME.

Please kill this bill. Please do NOT vote for it. It is poison to us. 
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